Dan & Becky Guenther

Your missionaries to college students in Northwest



Mid-2025 prayers and ministry

Hello friends and supporters,

We continue to have a great year on campus. Students are being called into deeper relationship with Jesus. We're loving what we see. So here's the news... and we're sending another update in September as well!



Students giving their 'yes' to Jesus

• Near the end the school year at our CWU ministry, we focused on the ministry's vision statement: to make lifelong disciples of Jesus who reach the University, the Marketplace and the World. We invited alumni to return and challenge students to ask, "Where will God send me after graduation to impact the world for his name?"





- I (Dan) have written several times in this newsletter about one of our former students, Caden (photo above). God radically impacted his life on campus, and he ended up saying yes to campus ministry at University of Idaho. Both Becky & I have given extensive time to mentor and train Caden over the last three years. What fun to have him return and share at CWU! Please pray for students to be inspired and devote their lives to making disciples.
- Four CWU students supported us by driving Go-Karts at a "Speed the Light" rally to raise money for missions. Andrew (back left) is praying about serving Jesus in Japan. Brandon and Sarah (middle) are student discipleship leaders at CWU. Evan (back right) is one of our Chi Alpha interns he focuses on evangelizing international students. We can't wait to see what happens in their lives.
- This year Becky loved giving care to our Chi Alpha staff children in order to free up parents to do ministry on campus. That's Sophie and Matthew in the photo wonderful kids of Taylor & Cassidy on our CWU team.



Becky's interns at national orientation (July)





Expanding the mission

Dan and I have been working hard to fulfill 2 Timothy 2:2, "And the things you've heard me say... entrust to reliable men who will also be qualified to teach others." Since our roles will continue to expand to campuses across the country in 2025-2026, we believe Jesus wants to see others raised up locally.

So in June we commissioned Chi

Alpha leaders for this region! Geoff & Jessica Mumley will serve in Washington and Idaho, and Jonathan Lytle in the greater Pacific NW, adding Oregon and Alaska. The photo above was a passing-the-torch moment for us. Even though we are still training others, it was powerful to let Jesus speak and honor their new commission. For Dan & I, please pray for balance, wisdom, and passion as we continue our transition to overseeing Chi Alpha work across the USA. We look forward to connecting with you, our team, in the next 12 months!

I (Becky) hit a new record coaching 16 missionaries in raising their support this summer. Most of these have finished and are now launching ministry for fall semester. I coached missionaries serving universities in Alaska, Washington, Idaho, Tennessee, Texas, Alabama, and Colorado. In addition to our individual calls, I led a weekly cohort where they shared how they were doing, discussed a passage of Scripture, and prayed. The motive for doing this as a 'cohort' is that young leaders need a supportive community! Every person commented on the accountability and new enjoyment it brought to their summer. Pray that God helps me raise up XA leaders around the country to offer this type of support to others nearby.

Family update

Caleb's robotics team finished the year on a high note. At the VEX World Championship, they won their division (80 top teams), and got to play on TV against the other winners in the huge arena called "The Dome." It's what every kid dreams about!! We are so proud of Caleb, and thankful for the friendships and experience robotics gave him. Now that he's received his GED, he hopes to find work in computer coding. Please be praying for his next steps in life:)

We are grateful for you! Thanks for praying.

Dan & Becky